From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 25 July 2017 10:33
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2017/3692/P The Water House, Millfield lane N6

Letter of support for m3

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

ElENEE)
From: Ruth Edwards [

Sent: 25 July 2017 09:41
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/3692/P The Water House, Millfield lane N6

Dear Sir,

Knowing the previous history of applications for the development of this site, and having now studied
carefully the present proposals, | would like to give my support to what appears to be an extremely well-
thought out and much more modest plan drawn up by the present owners, (who also plan to live there).
Along with this practical and imaginative plan, they have also taken into account the concerns of other
users of the access area. In my own case | am a daily swimmer at 7am at the Ladies’ Pond, and appreciate
the intention for careful management of construction vehicles down the lane. | very much appreciate the
owners’ desire to work with the community as they plan their future home, and | hope they are successful
in this application.

Your sincerely,

Ruth Edwards



